(EF) lebanontransit

I am reaching out today to let you know that a member of our Lebanon Transit
family has tested positive for COVID-19. This individual is a Lebanon Transit
Fixed Route Operator and is currently self-isolating at home in accordance with the
guidelines established by the PA State Health Department and the U.S. Centers for
Disease Control (CDC).

As always, our customers safety is of the upmost importance!! Lebanon Transit
will continue all sanitation and safety protocols as advised by the PA State
Department of Health and CDC. We will continue to look for ways to provide
added safety measures.

Our employees continue to wear masks, practice social distancing, monitor their
temperature and report any health changes immediately.

Lebanon Transit advises any customer who has concerns about the potential
exposure to follow the CDC Guidelines and self-monitor for symptoms.
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